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Goodbye From Your 2021 Exec

​I ​t has truly been such an honor to serve as
your 2021 Panhellenic Executive Board. Each
and every one of us has learned so much
about ourselves and the Panhellenic
community, and we could not be more
grateful to have spent our time with you all
this year. We want to thank you for all of your
support!
 
Now, we are so excited to pass the torch to
the 2022 Executive Board. They will make
incredible efforts on behalf of each
Panhellenic women at TCU.
 
Thank you again for a great year!
 
Your 2021 TCU Panhellenic Executive Board

Why be a Rho Gamma?

"My favorite part of being a Rho Gamma
was getting to know my PNMs! They are
all so amazing and truly made my time
as a Rho Gamma so special. As a Rho
Gam, I was pushed out of my comfort
zone and was able to grow as a person.
Being someone’s first friend at TCU was
such a rewarding experience and truly
showed me how unique this school and
being apart of the Panhellenic
community can be!" - Emma Kight



"My favorite part about being a Rho
Gamma was getting to fall in love with
every single Panhellenic chapter.
Recruitment is a super individual process
but being a Rho Gamma gives you the
opportunity to celebrate each chapter
through each of your PNMs and enjoy
what makes all of our Panhellenic
women unique and special. Plus you get
to fall in love with your chapter all over
again too!" - Corinne Marascio

“Getting to know my PNMs was hands
down my favorite part of being a Rho
Gamma but also the friendships I got to
make with all the other Rho Gams is
something that I will be eternally grateful
for. There’s nothing like lost voices, sleep
deprivation, and living in a fraternity
house for two weeks to bring you
together!!”- Emma Sanders

"My favorite part about being a Rho Gamma
was being able to make so many new friends
with both PNMs and other Rho Gams! There
are so many people I can’t imagine doing life
without that I wouldn’t have met if I wasn’t a
Rho Gam! Being a Rho Gamma was one of
my favorite memories from TCU so far!" - Lille
Rowland



Important Upcoming Panhellenic Dates:
January 31st-February 28th: Values Month
February 1st: Rho Gamma Info Session at 7pm
February 6th: Rho Gamma application closes at 11:59pm

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/tcupanhellenic/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/tcupanhellenic
https://www.instagram.com/tcupanhellenic/

